
From: Kevin Spesert
To: Victoria Delgado
Cc: Laurie Warner Herson; Janis Offermann; Alicia Forsythe
Subject: FW: Sites Reservoir Project YD-04142017-03
Date: Monday, November 23, 2020 10:00:56 AM
Attachments: Sites Reservoir Project YD-04142017-03 - Site Visit Requested.pdf

Victoria,
 
Thank you for your response. Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.
 
Thanks!
 
Kevin
 
 

Kevin Spesert
External Affairs Manager
Sites Project Authority
Phone:  530.632.4071
Email:  kspesert@sitesproject.org
Web:    www.SitesProject.org
P.O. Box 517
122 Old Hwy 99W
Maxwell, CA 95955
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is
prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.
 
 
 

From: Victoria Delgado <VDelgado@yochadehe-nsn.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 9:32 AM
To: Kevin Spesert <kspesert@sitesproject.org>
Subject: Sites Reservoir Project YD-04142017-03
 
Hello Mr. Spesert,
 
Attached is our response to project notification dates November 13, 2020.
 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions, comments, or concerns.
 
Kind Regards,
Victoria Delgado
CRD Administrative Assistant
 
Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation
PO Box 18 | Brooks, CA 95606
p 530.796.0118 | c 530.419.9152 | f 530.796.2143
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November 19, 2020  
 
 
 
Sites Project Authority 
Attn: Kevin Spesert, External Affairs Manager 
P.O. Box 517 
Maxwell, CA 95955 
 


RE: Sites Reservoir Project YD-04142017-03 
 


Dear Mr. Spesert: 
 
Thank you for your project notification dated, November 13, 2020, regarding cultural information on 
or near the proposed Sites Reservoir Project, Yolo County. We appreciate your effort to contact us 
and wish to respond.  
 
The Cultural Resources Department has reviewed the project and concluded that it is within the 
aboriginal territories of the Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation. Therefore, we have a cultural interest and 
authority in the proposed project area. 
 
Based on the information provided, the Tribe has concerns that the project could impact unknown 
cultural resources. Additionally, Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation requests a site visit to the project area 
to evaluate our cultural concerns.  
 
Please contact the following individual to coordinate a date and time for the site visit.  
 


Laverne Bill, Cultural Resources Manager 
Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation 
Office: (530) 723-3891 
Email: lbill@yochadehe-nsn.gov  


 
Please refer to identification number YD – 04142017-03 in any correspondence concerning this 
project. 
 
Thank you for providing us with this notice and the opportunity to comment.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 


DocuSign Envelope ID: F6941CB2-92B1-4C9B-B722-E083A123FF01



mailto:lbill@yochadehe-nsn.gov



				2020-11-20T09:20:43-0800

		Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com











vdelgado@yochadehe-nsn.gov
www.yochadehe.org
 

mailto:vdelgado@yochadehe-nsn.gov
http://www.yochadehe.org/

